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NAME:Mr & Mrs S H Mapplethorpe
ADDRESS:1 Halangy Downs Cottage St Mary's I. O. S
TR21 0NS
REPRESENTATION: P/23/036/COU
 COUNCIL OF THE Isles of Scilly Planning Office

Dear Planning Department 
We would like to express our objection to the plan number P/23/036/COU For the
following reasons, whilst we fully support entrepreneurship on any level we strongly
disagree with using Holgates green as a base for regular Trading positions this is a green
area for the community and Tourists visiting the Islands and we believe that it should be
kept as such as all (Green Areas) of our Islands should be.
Yours Sincerely 
Mr & Mrs S H Mapplethorpe
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